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I stand with the ACLU of Oregon's testimony. We must protect democracy, freedom 

of speech, and the right to protest. This law is far too easy to weaponize against 

dissent and American democracy. To pass this bill would make it clear that the 

leadership of Oregon values the interests of telecom, broadband, and chemical 

company lobbyists over the constituency of Oregon and the future of the country. 


